

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

June 10th 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

A member of your child's group (Group 3a/3b), is having a test today due to symptoms which could be linked to coronavirus. The results of this test will be available and shared with us at school within 48 hours. This is **not** a confirmed case of coronavirus and, as such, there is no need for you to take any further action. However, we wanted to alert you to this out of courtesy.

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you wish to speak to anyone regarding this.

Best wishes

Mrs Essex

